
12-week HALO Support Group begins Tuesday, February 4, 2025 

HALO (Healing after a loss by overdose), is a support program offered by the Center for Grief 

and Healing at Hinds Hospice. We know that losing a loved one to a drug-related death  

impacts a family deeply and the feelings of isolation that grievers can experience.  

The HALO program is currently offering a parent-specific support group on Tuesday evenings. 

Our goal is to create a safe and supportive environment where parents can experience their 

grief and connect with other parents who have experienced a similar loss. We also have grief 

support groups for children and teens.  

Closed HALO Group (for parents only), space is limited and advanced registration is required. 

The next session will begin Tuesday, February 4, and will be held                                         
Tuesday night for 12 weeks from 6:30—7:30 p.m.  

Open HALO Group, no advanced registration needed, and no fee to attend. 

Drop-in sessions are open to anyone impacted by a drug overdose loss and will be 
available one time a month on the 2nd Thursday of the month from 6:30—8 p.m. 

Both closed and open sessions will be held at the  

Hinds Hospice Patient and Family Services Center  

2490 W. Shaw Ave., Fresno, CA 93711 

To learn more about this specialized grief support group, 

 or support groups for children and teens, 

please call Kathy Cromwell at (559) 248-8579, 

or email centerforgriefandhealing@hindshospice.org 

Hinds Hospice is a nonprofit agency serving the Central Valley since 1981.  

Learn more at www.hindshospice.org 
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